
Dear Year 4 grown-ups, 

That time of year has come around already and I am organising the Year 4 leavers hoodies, they are 

a lovely keepsake for the children leaving Archibald and they are allowed to wear them the whole of 

the last week of term. They will have the Archibald school logo on the front, and on the back the 

first names of the children will be displayed within the number 24 (similar to the picture below) 

 

In the first instance, please can you fill in the survey below giving consent for your child’s name to be 

included on the hoodie. If there are two children with the same name in the year group we will 

include the first letter of their surname as well. 

 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/4ujik0z5 

 

The deadline for completing this online survey is 3rd May 2024. 

 

If I don’t hear back from you by then I will assume that your child’s name cannot go on the hoodie 

and it will not be included. After the deadline has passed, I will send out more information regarding 

prices, colour choices and finally a link to the online ordering portal the supplier will give me. 

This is not being organised by the school so if you have any queries, please feel free to drop me an 

email on nickso2001@outlook.com . 

Kindest regards. 

 

Nicola (Scarlett’s mum) 
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